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Monday, October 3, 2022 

Hanson Select Board 

Hanson Middle School, 111 Liberty Street, Hanson, MA 

Open Session 

 

 

Members Present: Laura FitzGerald-Kemmett, Joseph Weeks, Ann Rein, James Hickey, Edwin 

Heal 

  

Others Present: Kate Feodoroff, Counsel; Lisa Green, Town Administrator; Lynn McDowell, 

Executive Assistant; Donald Ellis, Jamison Shave 

 

 

I  CALL TO ORDER 

Ms. FitzGerald-Kemmett called the meeting to order and explained that an 

emergency meeting was being held as the event in question needed immediate 

review by the Select Board meeting. 

 

Mr. Ellis updated the Board regarding Plymouth County Hospital property.  He 

explained that he was checking the well to determine if it is worth salvaging for 

park irrigation use.  If not it will be filled in and secured to prevent anyone falling 

in.  Mr. Shave will assist with securing the property, which should be fencing and 

a metal plate for the well.  Mr. Ellis estimates the cost to be no more than $5000, 

and plans to implement by week’s end. 

  

MOTION by Mr. Weeks, seconded by Mr. Hickey to approve spending up to 

$5000 for securing the well and investigate possible use for future irrigation. 

Voted 5 - 0   

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

   

Lynn McDowell 

Executive Assistant 

   

 

 

 

 


